
Promising Pathway Act Press Conference
Thursday, October 26th, 2023 at 9 AM

106 Dirksen Senate Office Building

You are cordially invited by members of Congress
on October 26th to a press conference to discuss
growing support for the Promising Pathway Act

and patients’ access to promising, effective
therapies.  

Sen. Braun, along with Sen. Gillibrand, Rep.
Gallagher, and Rep. Quigley, will be hosting a press

conference on Capitol Hill where they will host
members of rare and progressive disease

communities to discuss growing support for the
Promising Pathway Act in Congress, industry, and

amongst advocacy groups. The hosts will give a
platform to members of the community to

communicate the importance of increased access
to promising therapies.  

The Promising Pathway Act would create a new
drug approval pathway for drugs intended to treat

diseases that have few therapies and that leave
patients with limited time.   

RSVP: Scott_Bickel@aging.senate.gov 
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